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What is happening in Year 1?   15th – 19th May 2017 

Literacy:    
After reading The Seed, children 

will write their own information 

book. 

Our phonics sound is ‘aw’. 

Topic:                                                    
Science: Children will learn about the parts of 

different plants that we eat. 

History: We will be looking at a day in the life 

of a poor Victorian child.  

Geography: Understanding that road signs keep 

us safe. 

General news: 
 Can children please bring in a photo of their family for Madam 

Kennedy’s French lesson, if they have not done so. 

 As the weather continues to be unpredictable please bring in a coat 

(as well as blazers) if it looks like rain. 

 Please ensure your child has a named drink bottle (containing water 

only) into school. 

 Please remember to pack short white socks in Games / PE kits please. 

 Class photos will take place on Thursday 18th May, your child will need 

to wear summer uniform for the photo. Please ensure your child has 

their blazer. 

 

Enjoy the weekend! 

 

  

 

Numeracy: 
This week we will be 

measuring with various units. 

 

 


